Oceana County Democratic Party – County Report  (submitted by Lynne Cavazos) 

2/06/24

The Oceana County Dems (OCD) met on ZOOM for our February Meeting.  Attendance was very good considering how many of our members are away for the winter.  To accommodate our Guest Speaker’s schedule,  we began the meeting with our Guest Speaker.  

GUEST Speaker:  Terry Link, Chair of the Greater Laingsburg Recyclers 

Terry has been active in recycling issues for four decades.  He was the founding Director of Michigan State University’s Office of Campus Sustainability and has served on multiple county solid waste committees.  


Michigan’s rural communities face resource recovery challenges similar to other rural communities across America.  Localizing waste management offers opportunities for community development.  The Rural & Small Community Recycling Waste Reduction Projects offers  challenges and viable options for small and rural communities in Michigan to address waste reduction.  For more information, contact Terry at:  link@msu.edu

Part 1:   Call to Order, Land Acknowledgement, Pledge of Allegiance and Introductions of members and guests.

Part 2:  Announcements & Reminder:   

·  Update on Upcoming Events for Oceana Dems:

•  March Meeting – 3/05/24  will be on ZOOM for all members.  

•  Square Dance in April - fund raiser for our new Scholarship Fund. 

Location:  Hart Historic District with space for about 100 people. Food will be provided and, of course, square dancing music.  

•  Meet the Candidate and Promote the Vote event – June (date TBD)

Location:  Shelby Optimist Club 

· Candidate Recruitment Event – to be held in February.  Decision to be made about using ZOOM or In-Person for the event.  

· Shared Space Studio – on Monroe Rd in Pentwater will be our Oceana Dems Headquarters for this election cycle.  Special Thank You to Pat & Diana Hooyman.  

Part 3: Summary of topics discussed and actions to be taken: 

·  Officer Reports given – Chair, Vice-Chair, Secretary and Treasurer 

· Strategic Planning meeting was held February 3, 2024 from 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM.  Facilitated by Mary Temple with 13 OCD members participating.  

Survey results were reviewed with results used in the planning process.    

· Update on “Contest Every Race” actions for the January – Strategic Planning,

February - Candidate Recruitment Training, March – Volunteer Engagement.  

· Finance Committee - Review of the OCDP Budget and setting Budget Priorities.  

· WAVE Acquisition and Training Update – OCD is set up with WAVE for the year.

Training available on ZOOM with Bob Chunn – multiple sessions available.  

Focus of training will be on Precinct Delegates & “Get Out the Vote” Volunteers 

